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Members were greeted on a beautiful, 

crisp winter day by Sandra Smith and 

Tommy Smith.  Raffle ticket sales were 

handled by Auby Smith and Tim Kane.  

Robert Mills was the lucky winner of the 

$50 raffle – congratulations!  President 

John opened the meeting and led the 

members in the 4 Way Test.  Robert Mills 

delivered the prayer and pledge, and 

Jimmy Jones entertained us with his 

Sunshine Report. No military guests were 

present,  and there were no 

announcements. 

Our speaker for the day was Sara 

Hunile with the Pensacola Humane 

Society.  She was introduced by Jerry 

Kindle. The Pensacola Humane Society is 

a non-profit, no kill organization that was 

established in 1943. The Pensacola 

Humane Society is committed to 

improving the lives of companion 

animals in our community through 

advocacy, adoption, education and 

sanctuary. The humane society also 

strives to eliminate the need to euthanize 

healthy, adoptable animals primarily 

through a strong, aggressive adoption 

program.  

The humane society’s cases involve 

abandonment, families moving, natural 

disasters, marriage, divorce, finances, 

and unwanted litters. The Pensacola 

Humane Society takes care of 75-100 

animals at any given time. They average 

around 30 cats and 30 dogs at the 

shelter. The average stay of an animal is 

30 days. Their caring and devoted staff 

helped 900 animals in 2014. The 

Pensacola Humane Society will be 

opening a clinic this spring that will spay 

and neuter animals affordably. The 

Pensacola Humane Society is always 

striving to improve their facility where 

animals are kept.  

The Pensacola Humane Society funds 

its operations through private donations 

and fundraising activities. With no city, 

state, or federal government funding, 

they are reliant on the community to help 

with their mission. Their annual budget is 

$500,000. The Pensacola Humane 

Society coordinates many events and 

activities that include Barktoberfest, Pilot 

for Paws, baby kitten showers, foster 

program, and a pet therapy program. If 

you would like more information 

about the Pensacola Humane 

Society, you can visit their web site at 

 www.pensacolahumane.org.  

President John adjourned the 

meeting. 

 Bob Hart, who leads all of the area Walmart Stores, just 

celebrated thirty years with the firm. 

 If one wants to see residential growth in our county just 

drive out to Beulah and view the Nature Trail community 

which our Eric Nichelsen and friends have assembled. It’s 

awesome! 

 John Appleyard has begun a ten unit history of Pensacola 

for the UWF Leisure-Learning faculty. 

 As we celebrate our 1915 beginnings it was in that year that 

James Muldon, a San Carlos Hotel founder, hosted Henry 

Ford, hoping to have the auto maker put a plant here. 

John Appleyard/Appleyard Foundation, Brian Baumgardner, Charles Beall, Frank Beall, Robert Benz, Alan Bookman,  

The Warren Ted Brown and Kathy Horton-Brown Family Foundation, Inc., Handsel Butts, Bo Carter, Vince Currie,  

Lew Doman, Roger Enzor, Earl Hutto, C.Ray Jones, Douglas Killinger, Andrea Krieger, Nell & Britt Landrum, Carol Law,  

Moore Hill & Westmoreland, P.A., Jean Norman, Susan O’Connor, Chris Pate, Lyal C. Payne, Jorge Pelaez, Bill Phillips,  

Henry & Jane Roberts, Grover Robinson, John Shaffer, William Stafford, Margaret Stopp, Roger Vinson, Doug Werber 

http://www.pensacolahumane.org


President John Shaffer 
Past President David Stafford 
President Elect Andrea Krieger 
Secretary Claudia Simmons 
Treasurer Donn Scott 
Sergeant At Arms Tim Kane 
Historian John Appleyard 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course 

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of   

February 17th through February 23rd 

Cal Moore – February 19 – born in Montgomery, AL, in Rotary 30 years 

Roger Vinson – February 19 – born in Cadiz, KY, in Rotary 31 years 

Don Haferkamp – February 20 - born in LaPorte, IN, in Rotary 14 years 

Jimmy Jones– February 21 – born in Paragould, AR, in Rotary 35 years 

Bret Barrow – February 21 – born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 5 years  

Frank Beall – February 23- born in Dothan, AL, in Rotary 48 years 

February 
17 - Chamber Foundation, Jerry Maygarden 

24 - Global Corner, Lee Hanson 

March 
 3 - County Business, Jack Brown 

10 - Ronald McDonald House, Judy Burns 

February 17 
Prayer & Pledge: Pete Doyle 

Sunshine: Madison Currin 

February 24 
Prayer & Pledge: John Trawick 

Sunshine: Charles Beall 

February 17 
Greeters: David Stafford and William Stafford 

Ticket Sales: Mike Steltenkamp and Jim Stolhanske 

February 24 
Greeters: Margaret Stopp and Leonard Swartz 


